
 

KBFI Airport Advisory 

To:  King County International Airport/Boeing Field Tenants 

Subject: Summer and fall night closures of Main Runway 

Date:   June 21, 2018 

 

We’ll be closing our main runway, 14R/32L, for two nights this month, with 
more closures planned from August 9 to October 15 (see schedule below). 
The closures are for preventive maintenance and construction, and all work 
is scheduled to take place on Thursday through Sunday nights. 
 
June 23-24 

• Saturday: 9:45 p.m. – 7 a.m. 
• Sunday: 9:45 p.m. – 5 a.m. 

 
Aug. 9 – Oct. 15 

• Thursday nights: 9:45 p.m. – 3:15 a.m. 
• Friday nights: 9:45 p.m. – 5 a.m. 
• Saturday nights: 9:45 p.m. – 7 a.m. 
• Sunday night: 9:45 p.m. – 5 a.m. 

 
Our small runway, 14L/32R, will remain open during this work. 
 
 
 
Please contact Airport Operations at 206-296-7334 with any questions. 
 
 
 
 

PLEASE CHECK NOTAMS FOR UPDATES 


